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 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

 

Monday 5th February 2024 
 

Packed Lunches for Year 3 Swimming 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
After the February half term holiday, the school kitchen will be offering to cater packed lunches for 
school trips, sports events and swimming lesson days at a cost of £2.39. Packed lunches will be provided 
in a re-usable lunchbox.  
 
The children will be able to have wraps or sandwiches, filled with either egg, tuna or cheese. Some 
photos of the available packed lunches are below. 
 
If you would like to order a packed lunch for swimming days (Tuesdays), please inform the school office 
by Monday 19th February.  
 
If you order a packed for your child, we will check with your child in class each week whether they would 
like a wrap or a sandwich and the filling they would like.  
 
If you order a packed lunch in the first week, we will assume that a packed lunch is required for the 
remaining weeks, unless we are informed otherwise. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any queries at all. 
 
 
Cathryn Kilbey 
Head Teacher 
 
School office email: admin3141@welearn365.com 
School office phone: 01926 426020  
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